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Copy telex to J McColgan, Anglo-Irish Section,
Department of Foreign Affairs from D
O’Sullivan, Irish Ambassador to the United
Kingdom transmitting the text of a statement to
be issued by the British Government which
was received from Douglas Janes of the
Northern Ireland Office on the maintenance of
security in Northern Ireland and commenting
on the nature of violence in Northern Ireland

5 September 1975
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